UWSP ENGLISH FOR COLLEGE
RULES & REGULATIONS

1. English for College (EFC) is not for all students. It’s only for students who have goals and academic
ambitions. We will have fun and will make this a memorable summer. Students who do not want to
complete the school work or have trouble obeying the rules will be removed from the program.

2. We have many different languages at EFC — that is a great benefit of our program. But, because
students may not understand each other’s language, we require that all students sign a pledge to speak
only English in class and group activities. This helps all students feel included.

3. Students may not wear sunglasses, hats, or headphones in class.

4. Students may not have their cell phones or electronic devices in class, unless specifically allowed by the
teacher for instructional purposes. Electronic devices will be taken by the Teacher until class is done.

5. At 3 pm students are under the supervision of the EFC program Counselors. They must know where
you are at all times. If you want to go somewhere off-campus, you must have permission and be
accompanied by a Counselor.

6. Students who fail to comply with EFC Staff may or may not be given an additional chance. If they
continue to disobey any of the program staff or commit a serious judgment error or serious violation,
they will be sent home.

7. The EFC Counselors will inform you of the dormitory rules. These are university rules and non-
negotiable. Failure to follow them could result in your removal from the program.

8. Male and female students will be housed on separate dormitory floors. Male students may not visit the
female floor for any reason and female students may not visit the male floor for any reason. The
Counselors will lead joint activities in public areas.

9. Everyone in the program should respect each other’s privacy, possessions, personal space and need for
quiet time, even if you are roommates.

10. Family members or friends may come to visit you, but you must tell a program Counselor before their
arrival. All guests must sign in at the front desk of the residence hall.

11. EFC students are expected to remain on campus for the entire four weeks, including the Fourth of July.
Students may go home only for the most urgent emergency.

I have read English for College Rules and Regulations. I understand what is
expected of students enrolled in the EFC program and I accept these rules.

X

(Signature of student) Date

(Signature of parent/guardian) Date



